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MEMORANDUM
T0 : Chiefs, CID & SGOD
DEPS/SEPS/EPS/Coordinators
District Supervisors/District In-Charge
Elementary & Secondary School Heads
Al Others Concemed
SUBJECT : SILLIMAN UNIVERSITY (SU) CHURCH CENTENNIAL CHORAL FESTIVAL
DATE : August 22, 2016

1. Attached is DepEd NIR Memorandum, dated August 18, 2016, inviting School Officials, teachers
and students to witness the conduct of Silliman University (SU) Church Centennial Choral Festival on
August 28, 2016 at 5:30 PM at the Luce Auditorium, Silliman University, Dumaguete City.

2. Fort details, see attached communication.

3. For the information and guidance of all concemed.

LELANIET. CABRERA, CESE
Is Division Superintendent

™

11 A6 AW

Be e of Lt be D ounted et Brnctc e

OW.ATCH.




REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

August 18, 2016
MEMORANDUM
TO : The Schools Division Superintendents of
Dumaguete City
Negros Oriental
Tanjay City
FROM
Diregtor-lll
O1C-Office of the RD
RE : SILLIMAN UNIVERSITY {SU) Church Centennial Choral Festival

This is to inform you of the Silliman University Culture and Arts 54™ cultural Season
Celebration dubbed as “Glorious Everlasting “on August 28, 2016 at 5:30 PM at the Luce
Auditorium, Silliman University, Dumaguete City. This year’s season will feature the famous
Manila Concert Choir with our Secretary of the Department of Education {(DepED}, Dr. Leonor
M. Briones as head and performer.

School Officials, teachers and students are invited to witness this rare opportunity to
watch said concert at reasonable ticket price of PHP100.00. Attendance to this activity is on
VOLUNTARY BASIS ONLY.

Further details about the concert, you may contact the Cultural Affairs Office at
telephone number 422-4365 05 or mobile phone 09173235953,

DepEd-NIR Office, West City Elementary School Campus, Dumaguete City, 6200
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